RIVER OAKS IMPROVEMENT ASSOCIATIO_N

ATTENDANCE: September 10th, 2003
Board members present: Marnee
Sinnott, Ruth Brackmann, Jim Smith,
Marilyn Hayes and Linda Saxton,
Debbie Cottrell & Chris Boettcher

MINUTES FROM LAST MEETING:
Minutes from the August 18" meeting
were reviewed. Finding no corrections
or changes Marilyn moved, it was
seconded and adopted.

TREASURER'’S REPORT:

No report was distributed. Marilyn
verbally reported the status of the
foreclosed home. It appears that $399
has been “extinguished” and $150 is
“‘recoverable”.

ENTERTAINMENT COMMITTEE:
September 20" the River Oaks
Community will be gathering for our
annual fall picnic. Set-up arrangements
and game coordination were the main
topics of discussion. We also discussed
the general idea of what future
entertainment might be most beneficial.
Saturday October 25" was agreed upon
as the night for our Halloween Party.

CITY LIAISON REPORT: Marnee had
nothing new to report at this time.

NEIGHBORHOOD WATCH:
Things have been basically quiet.

LANDSCAPING: No report given

NEWSLETTER: The next newsletter is
in the works for disbursement before the
picnic.

OLD BUSINESS: Marnee Announced
that the sign has been lit. Thanks to
Chris for throwing the breaker switch!
Marilyn will be paying Kliest electric for
The balance due. In response to Ruth’s
concern at our last meeting Mamee will
be contacting tree services for bids on
removing 1 dead willow tree and have
some trimming done on 2 others.

NEW BUSINESS: NONE

ADJOURNMENT: It was moved and
seconded to adjourn. Our next meeting
Will be Monday October 20", 7:30pm at
the Smith’s. 29 W. 621 Ridge Dr.




